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It's November, Theatre Friends!
“Don't wait until the fourth Thursday in November, to sit with family and

friends to give thanks. Make every day a day of Thanksgiving!”
― Charmaine J. Forde

 Your Colorado Theatre Guild looks forward to supporting our members and giving
our venues a platform to share their vision going forward, in addition to opening a
space for more member interaction. We seek to build a coalition of diverse artists
and specialists in their field; who can add to our engaging workshops and other

offerings our committees have in store for you.

Phamaly’s Rebellious New Artistic Spirit, Ben Raanan

For most of us in the arts, the
pandemic was a lonely time.
That’s why when I had a chance
to have an in-person dinner with
my dear friend Regan Linton
(outgoing Artistic Director of
Phamaly Theatre Company) and
meet Phamaly’s new Artistic
Director Ben Raanan, I was thrilled.
We represented three Artistic
Directors of one of Colorado’s
most unique theatre companies
and it was incredible to feel the
power of past, present and future
coming together. Now, to be clear, Ben was not passively drinking in the wisdom of
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those who came before. He was talkative and charismatic and forward thinking.
This guy has plans.

Click here to see full Article

SAG-AFTRA National Convention

The fifth SAG-AFTRA National Convention
concluded Monday October 18 with
members voting on resolutions and
hearing speeches from the union’s top
officers. The three-day event brought
together 480 member delegates to vote
on resolutions that establish and guide the
union's priorities over the next two years. 

Click here to see full Article

Seeking newsletter contributors!
Interested in submitting an article? Email us to learn how!

Click here to email for more information

Workshop Committee News

This month, we are thrilled to present "The
Director/Designer Relationship: How to Tell
Stories Together," featuring Christy Montour-
Larson, Brian Miller, Markas Henry and Scott
RC Levy, November 9 @7pm MST. This fun,
interactive panel will highlight best practices
for optimal communication in production
teams. Free for Members/$15 for Non-
Members.

Join us for a Pre-Workshop Virtual Mixer at 6:30pm MST!

Click here to register for the November Workshop

Click here to Become A Member

https://www.coloradotheatreguild.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Ben-Raanan-Article-FINAL1.pdf
https://www.coloradotheatreguild.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/SAG_convention_2021.pdf
mailto:newsletter@coloradotheatreguild.org
https://coloradotheatreguild.app.neoncrm.com/eventReg.jsp?event=125&
https://coloradotheatreguild.app.neoncrm.com/join.jsp


Interested in a future workshop?

Please take our survey

Seeking Henry Awards Judges!

Live theatre has returned to Colorado!
Becoming a Henry Award Judge is a great way to
serve our community and see some great Colorado
productions!

Click here for more information and application

Celebrating National Native
Heritage Month

November is National Native
Heritage Month. Last month, we
shared a number of resources on
our Facebook page regarding
Indigenous Peoples’ Day and
theatre making across the
continent and globally . Those
resources, and some additional

ones, have been compiled into a list for you to keep and access at your leisure.
We will be adding to the list as other resources become available. Our hope is to
add this list and other similar resources to a dedicated space on our website in
2022. Do take time to read (and in some cases watch) everything on this list!

Click here for resources and information

https://coloradotheatreguild.wufoo.com/forms/q1g6rvwm0i0bygu/
https://coloradotheatreguild.wufoo.com/forms/q1h41qjc0419j7t/
https://www.coloradotheatreguild.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/CTG_Newsletter_native-NOV-21.pdf


Show Your Gratitude
This year, the Colorado Theatre Guild is excited to send personalized Gratitude
Grams in the form of video messages to your friends, family, loved ones, and co-
workers near and far!

 For a suggested donation of at least $20.00, one of the participating actors will
send a special video message to your chosen recipient by November 25. Just
choose a performer (learn more about them by clicking on their photo), click on
their button, complete the information form, make a donation, and we will send
your personalized Gratitude Gram link to the email address of your choice. (Videos
will remain available until January 1, 2021).

The Gratitude Gram order deadline is November 20, so click the link to share how
much you care!

Click here for your CTG Gratitude-Gram:

Celebrate Colorado Gives Day
Colorado Gives Day is Tuesday December 7th, but the
gift doesn't need to be given on just that day! Show
your appreciation for CTG by giving before Colorado
Gives Day, on the day, and after! We appreciate all of
you so much. Thank you, thank you, thank you.

The link below takes you directly to our donation
portal:

https://www.ctglove.org/
https://www.coloradogives.org/ColoradoTheatreGuild/overview?step=step1


Click here to donate!
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